
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
The Central Vermont Regional Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 
December 30, 2024, beginning at 4:00 pm. This hearing will be held at the Central 
Vermont Regional Planning Commission, 29 Main Street, Suite 4, Montpelier, 
Vermont, and can be also accessed via Zoom at:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86964383143?pwd=uKFcpWCcKwOQjDwkrZQ21yUaH
9U9Q3.1  
Meeting ID: 869 6438 3143| Passcode: 232117 | Dial in # 1 (301) 715- 8592  
 
The purpose of this hearing is to consider approval of the 2024 Washington Town 
Plan, as adopted by the Selectboard on November 19, 2024, and to confirm the 
Town of Washington’s planning process under 24 VSA Section §4350.  
 
Copies of the Plan can be reviewed at the Town of Washington Municipal Office 
or at the offices of Central Vermont Regional Planning Commission, 29 Main 
Street, Suite 4, Montpelier, during normal business hours.   Phone: 802-229-0389. 
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